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Price Increase for Laboratory Testing

Valued Clients,

Canterbury Health Laboratories (CHL) wishes to advise that there will be a price
increase applied this year. With costs continuing to increase, this cannot all be
internally absorbed and therefore a 2.5% price increase is to be applied to any
externally referred or ineligible patient testing performed at CHL.

We are awaiting confirmation from laboratories who we refer testing to as to
the price adjustments that will apply, therefore some individual tests may differ,
as any increase imposed from these laboratories will be reflected in the price.

This increase will apply to all testing invoiced after the 1** July 2022 onwards.

Some contracts will not be impacted by this price adjustment, but if you are
unsure please do not hesitate to contact me.

Y. 7

Vanessa Buchan

Service Manager, Patient and Client Services
Canterbury Health Laboratories

Canterbury District Health Board
Vanessa.buchan@cdhb.health.nz

027 497 3645
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